
PUBLIC NOTICE
Consultation on Amendments to Trent Assessment Report and Source Protection Plan

Pursuant to the CLEAN WATER ACT, 2006 s.34(3) and reg. 287 s.48(2)(a)
February 5 - March 11, 2016

The public is invited to comment on amendments to the Trent Assessment Report 
and Trent Source Protection Plan. The approved Trent Assessment Report (2014) 

identifies and evaluates threats to drinking water quality; this update will add water 
quantity threats in a small area of Uxbridge and Scugog townships within the Trent 
Conservation Coalition watershed to the Trent Source Protection Plan. The Trent 
Assessment Report is the scientific foundation for the development of the Source 

Protection Plan. This plan which came into effect January 1st, 2015 outlines policies 
for the protection of water supplies for municipal drinking water systems.

Copies of the Amended Trent Assessment Report and Trent Source Protection Plan 
can be obtained during regular office hours at the following locations:

•	 Regional Municipality of Durham - 606 Rossland Rd East, Whitby, ON
•	 Kawartha Conservation - 277 Kenrei (Park) Rd, Lindsay, ON

The documents are also available online at www.trentsourceprotection.on.ca

PUBLIC MEETING
Tuesday, March 1st, 2016

2:00 pm - 5:30 pm
Goodwood Community Centre

268 Highway 47, Goodwood, ON
Comments must be submitted in writing and received by March 11, 2016 at noon to: 

Chris Wilkinson, Program Coordinator
E-mail: chris.wilkinson@ltc.on.ca

Mail or Delivery: Trent Conservation Coalition Source Protection Region
                   714 Murray Street, RR#1, Trenton, ON K8V 5P4

Questions? E-mail chris.wilkinson@ltc.on.ca or call (613) 394-3915 Ext 246


